
Regular Collection: $3,483.89 

Online Giving: $80.00 

THANK YOU!  

NEW PARISHIONER: Welcome to our Parish Community. Please fill out our 

registration form!  

BIENVENIDO! A nuestra familia!. Por favor llene la forma de registro.  

PRO-LIFE ROSARY, Every Saturday 5p.m.  

WEEK MASSES SCHEDULE:  

SATURDAY, July 15: 5:30p.m.  Mercedes Guani (+) 

Mrs. Johnnie Dennis, Jose Luis Silva, Hortensia Alfonso, Isabel Saló, Gregorio 

Colón, Orlando Colón, Carlos Juan Colón, Marcos Joel Rivera, Pedro Marrero, 

Raquel Silva, Andrea Silva, Manuel Marrero, Rolando Marrero, Efrain Ramos.  

SUNDAY, July 16: 8:30a.m.   Karl Wehner (+)  Rudi Behringer (+). 

                              11:30a.m.  Christopher Atalig Pangelinan (H) 

                              5:00 p.m.  Ken Spano (H) 

                                  7:00p.m. Spanish   

WEDNESDAY, July 19: 12 Noon  For the Benefactors of Catholic Extension. 
 

ALTAR FLOWERS: Flowers in the Altar this weekend are in memory of Ms. 

Teresa Arias from the Bushnell family. Please call the parish office to reserve a 

date for your floral offering to God in memory or honor of a love one.  

PRAYERS NEEDED: Please pray for those who are sick or recuperating, their 

family, and caregivers:  Delores Spengler (H), Jaqueline Eberhart, Sherry Wil-

liams, Mrs. Giusi, Jim Lowery, Juan Martinez, Argue Family, Donna Worthy, 

Elayne Richards, Phillis Walls, Betty Horton, Slade Bush, Maria O’Malley, Harry 

Sellers, Wyatt Gordon, Hanne Davis, Thomas Walton, Gary Nearhoof, William 

Neal. 

INTENCIONES: Mantengamos en oración a los difuntos, los enfermos sus famili-

ares y las personas que los cuidan: Por la Sra. Nely Morales por su pronta recu-

peracion de la cirugia en su mano; Elis Minerva Matus (H) José R. Morales (H), 

Rigo Jimenez (+), Jayden Alexander Morales (H), Chris Garcia (H), Santos Bau-

tista Alejandre (+) Elvira de Navarro (H), Hermenegildo Benitez (H), Gloria Soto 

(H), Maria Gonzalez Tejedor (H),  Dennis Vaglica (H) 

FOR OUR BENEFACTORS: To all our friends and benefactors, all who do us 

good in any way, are remembered in our Masses, prayer intentions, sacrifices, and 

daily prayers.  We commend to the Lord’s care all our supporters, keeping them in 

our hearts, full of gratitude to God for the generous support, love, encouragement, 

and assistance we receive in spiritual and material ways from our friends and bene-

factors. Remembering in a very special way Mrs. Marie D. Needham. 

CAPITAL CAMPAIGN: Thank you to everyone for their continued kindness and 

generosity to the Capital Campaign 2015! Please remember when writing your 

checks to make them out to Saint Patrick Parish Capital Campaign 2015. 

The Parish Center has a few items left to sell. Items are: desks (quite a few), 

shelves, exercise equipment, and odds and ends. The building will be open for 

viewing and buying of items on: 6 July 2018 from 10a.m. to 2 p.m. God bless! 

LAZARUS: Our Outreach Center will be closed during the month of July for their 

volunteer staff vacation and building improvements. We will open again on our 

regular schedule Wednesday, August 2, 2017.  

The Thrift shop will remain open on Mondays, Wednesdays, and Fridays from 

9a.m. to 2p.m. 

El Centro de ayuda Lazarus estara cerrado durante todo el mes de Julio y reabri-

ra nuevamente el Miércoles 2 de Agosto en el horario regular. La tiendita de se-

gunda permanecera abierta en su horario regular: Lunes, Miercoles y Viernes de 

9a.m a 2p.m. 

SECOND COLLECTION: Today’s second collection is for Co-Operative Mis-

sion. This collection is to help religious orders of priests, nuns and brothers who do 

missionary work outside the USA. Please be generous.  

La segunda colecta de hoy es para ayudar a los sacerdotes y misioneros religi-

osos en su trabajo misionero fuera de los Estados Unidos. Por favor sea gener-

oso.  

CCD TEACHERS NEEDED! The Religious Education program is looking for 

YOU!  We are in need of volunteer teachers for the upcoming year.  Are you afraid 

that you cannot do it?  Are you concerned with too much of a time commit-

ment?  Come and learn what it means to be a RE Catechist. You are invited to 

come to an informative meeting next weekend after all of the Masses (22-23, July) 

to learn more about this beautiful opportunity. If you cannot make it at that time, 

there will be a short meeting on 24 July @ 6 p.m. For more information, or to vol-

unteer call, Lisa Flatt: 334-540-5329, or email: msflatt1@gmail.com.  “Be who you 

were created to be, and you will set the world on fire.” St. Catherine of Siena.  God 

bless! 

Se necesitan voluntarios para enseñar en las clases de doctrina (CCD) este año. No 

experiencia es necesaria. Habra una reunion informativa el 22 y 23 de July despues 

de todas las Misas. 

VOLUNTEER: Volunteer(s) needed for a new ministry.  The Religious Education 

program is looking for a person to teach English as a second language. This will be 

in a casual atmosphere, offered to the parent who brings their child to Religious 

Education on Sundays. The class will be offered from 6:00 p.m. until 6:50 

p.m. during the Religious Ed school year.  This is a rewarding service and many 

can assist in it.  Any questions, or to volunteer please call: 334-540-5329, or 

email: msflatt1@gmail.com. “Be who you were created to be, and you will set the 

world on fire.” St. Catherine of Siena 

Se necesitan voluntarios para enseñar Ingles como Segundo idioma. Las clases 

seran de 6 a 6:50p.m. para los familiares de los niños que estan en la doctrina mien-

tras los esperan a que acabe la clase. Para informacion llame al (334) 540-5329. 

 

 

 


